THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM

то	Gail Robertson, Chair Commerce Safety Committee	FROM	Shirley Irvine Commerce AUCE Steward
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	DATE	May 31/85 PHONE

I have been asked by Word Processing to find out what has been done about the air quality in the Word Processing Centre. The air quality has still not improved.

Would you please provide information about the tests that have been conducted, the results of the tests, what will be done to improve the air quality, and when those measures will be implemented.

Please place this item on the agenda of your next Safety Committee meeting. Thanks, Thirley

N. Thompson, WPC